
THE  FIRST  PILGRIMS  IN  THE
HOLY LAND AFTER THE PANDEMIC
On Friday, 16/29 October 2021 H.H.B. welcomed and blessed a
twenty-member group of Greek pilgrims, the first to arrive in
the  All-holy  Shrines  since  the  beginning  of  the  covid-19
pandemic. The pilgrims arrived with the care of Marios Travel
Agency,  under  the  health  measures  imposed  by  the  Israeli
Government.
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